The Highland Township Planning Commission met on Monday April 5, 2021 via ZOOM.  After some initial technical difficulties, a quorum of the following individuals was eventually reached.  Those present for the quorum were:  Judy Noyales, Dean Davis, Doug Lapp and Bo Alexander.
Barb Davis read the minutes from the March 1 meeting.  Dean Davis motioned to approve as read, Doug Lapp seconded, all were in favor, the minutes were approved as read.
Zoning Officer Bill Beers stated that we would need to meet in person in May to go over a sketch plan.  Barb will make ZOOM available to anyone who inquires or any PC members unable to meet in person.
Bo Alexander motioned to adjourn, Doug Lapp seconded, all were infavor.  The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
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